
  

Treviso, February 21, 2022 

 

1 / 1 
 

 

De’ Longhi S.p.A. 
 

Press Release 

 

 

 

With reference to some articles published in the press today, De’ Longhi S.p.A. informs that DL 

Radiators S.r.l. is not part of the De' Longhi Group. 

 

 

 

Contacts 
 

for analysts, investors and the press: 
 

Investor Relations: 

Fabrizio Micheli, Samuele Chiodetto  

T: +39 0422 4131  

e-mail: investor.relations@delonghigroup.com 

 

 

for the media: 
 

Media relations: 

Mattia Rosati 

T: +39 0422 4131  

e-mail: media.relations@delonghigroup.com 

 

on the web:  www.delonghigroup.com 

 


